
 

 
 June 14, 2010 

 
CANCELLATION OF TREASURY SHARES 
 
 
The 16th Ordinary Shareholders’ Meeting of Mayr-Melnhof Karton AG held on April 28, 2010 
has resolved on a simplified reduction of the Company’s share capital from EUR 88 million to 
EUR 80 million by cancellation of 2 million treasury shares in the pro rata amount of EUR 8 
million of the share capital.  
 
The respective entry into the company register was on June 10, 2010. 
With the cancellation of the treasury shares, effective as of June 17, 2010, the Company’s 
total holding of treasury shares will be reset to 15,260 shares. 
 
Subsequently, the Company’s share capital in the amount of EUR 80 million will be divided 
into 20 million no-par value shares.  

 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Stephan Sweerts-Sporck, Investor Relations, Mayr-Melnhof Karton AG, Tel.: (+43/1) 50136-0, Fax: (+43/1) 50136- 91195 
Brahmsplatz 6, A-1041 Vienna, e-mail: investor.relations@mm-karton.com, Website: http://www.mayr-melnhof.com 
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